Palace Garden Ball

Hosted by Hamilton North School Friday 11th September 2015

Vardon School Hall, 36 Cunningham Road, Beerescourt, Hamilton 7.00 - 11.30pm



Dress Formal \$20.00 per ticket Open to people with disabilities Aged 15 years and over

For all enquires and ticket sales please phone Hamilton North School on 849 3029, or call into the front office, Warwick Ave, Te Rapa, Hamilton between 8.30am and 2.30pm



Non alcoholic refreshments for purchase and supper provided. It will be a chance to socialise in a supportive environment.



For any queries, or if your child is going to be absent from school please phone the Hamilton North School office on 07 849 3029.

Thank you.

2015 Term Dates and Events:

Term 3 ends - Fri 25th Sept Term 4 starts - Mon 12th Oct

11 Sept - students attend Physical Theatre "Rugby Fever"

18 Sept - 1st Nov - Rugby World Cup 27 Sept - Daylight Saving starts (clocks forward 1 hour 2am Sun morning)



Hamilton North School

Their potential will be maximized by offering them new challenges and opportunities. 20 August 2015 Volume 13

Principal's Corner

WEEK 5

The weeks continue to fly by as we have now reached the half point of the term. Staff and students are looking excitedly towards the end of next week when the Base School modifications are due to be completed and we can begin to move back! This will create greater flexibility and areas where students can be withdrawn for group and individual extension. We cannot wait!

Next Friday is Daffodil Day when we will all dress with some item of 'yellow' and bring a gold coin donation.

After this the next big occasion is our School Ball which promises to be a really memorable night for our older students and their friends.

INVITATION TO ATTEND SPECIAL EDUCATION UPDATE FORUM

There is an invitation to meet with the Ministry of Education around Special Education priority improvements and future direction. If you are interested in attending please contact the school office on 849 3029 and we will email or give you the background information and contact details to RSVP.

- 9:30 11:30am
- Friday, 28th August 2015
- Ministry of Education office, 19 Home Straight, Te Rapa, Hamilton opp Bunnings.

REMINDER TRANSPORT:

Please remember if you are changing addresses, adding addresses for shared-care or respite care then you need to fill out a full transport application form. Also if your child is to be away from school could you please contact **GoBus** on 846 1975 for Hamilton, 07 828 7037 for Huntly or 07 871 6363 for Te Awamutu area students.

HEAD LICE

As you all know, head lice (nits, kutu bugs) are a continuing problem in schools. We appear to be having such a problem at present and are asking all parents/caregivers to check their child's heads and treat as necessary.

Quote: 'Self Sufficiency'

"In the final analysis it is not what you do for the children but what you have taught them to do for themselves that will make them successful human beings"

Tony Kane
Principal



